Minithlon postponed!
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Due to sudden unforeseen circumstances, we unfortunately have to postpone the 2013 version
of Beijing International Minithlon to a later date. The ambition is to arrange the event at a later
date in the autumn. We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused to the participants,
sponsors, media and others involved. More info will follow.




